
 

SCHOOL VISIT INFORMATION SHEET 

  

10th October 2024 

Dear Parent /Carer 

We have an animal workshop, Zoolab, visiting the school to help support the children’s learning about 
different animal groups (amphibians, reptiles, mammals, birds and fish. They will also find out about their 
diets and find out about herbivores, carnivores and omnivores.  

 

Visit Name Zoolab 
 

Visit Organiser Mrs I Smith 
 

Date 5th November 2024 

  

Cost £8 
 

 

Additional Requirements 
 

None 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

The voluntary contribution can be made via the online payment system MCAS which can be found in the 
‘Outstanding Payments’ tab. 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend visits, but if you would like 
to withdraw your child from the Zoolab workshop, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs I Smith 

 

 


